
EX102. Household Recycling Charter: Compliant Collection Service

The Executive considered a report by the Director of Corporate and Housing
Services which provided an update on the outcome of the funding
application to Zero Waste Scotland and also the Deposit Return Scheme
(DRS) consultation.

At its meeting on 25 September 2018 the Executive agreed a preferred
model of delivery of a charter compliant collection service (ref EX56). The
Director of Development Services was instructed to make a funding bid to
Zero Waste Scotland in order to implement this model.

Zero Waste Scotland advised that they would fund the Council’s bid in full.
The proviso was a requirement to spend c£1m in the current financial year
and the remainder, c£500k, in 2019/20.

The consultation for a DRS ended on 25 September 2018. To date no
feedback on the consultation had been received. It was anticipated that a
scheme could be live in 2020.

Decision

The Executive:-

(1) noted the outcome of the funding application, and

(2) instructed the Director of Development Services to implement the
agreed Household Waste Recycling Charter compliant collection
service.


